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Attendance for the week beginning 09.01.23 

Y2M 99% Expected Attendance 

Rec P, Y2F, Y6Ke 98% Expected Attendance 

Rec M, Y1C, Y6Ki 97% Expected Attendance 

Y3M, Y5D 96% Expected Attendance 

Y1D, Y3K, Y4H 95% Concern of under achievement 

Y5C 91% Risk of under achievement 

Achievement Certificates – Class Teacher Nominations 

Nursery RecP RecM Y1C Y1D Y2F Y2M 

Charlie Alivia Harry Emmie James Sheryl Braden 

Layla Jack Jessica-Rose Wiktoria Harry Robyn Mia 

Y3M Y3K Y4H  Y5D Y5C Y6Ke Y6Ki 

Lucy Roxie Summer Soreya Alfie Isaac Lewis 

Amelia Aeron Annie Oscar R Max Sofia Daisy 

This week our children were  

introduced to a new member of  

our North Wingfield community; a  

young Leopard Gecko. 
 

As he did not have a name, our children were 

invited to come up with their own ideas. We had 

many great suggestions and the winning name 

chosen was … Rango! 

 
 

 

 

Diary Dates  

• 03.02.23 – NSPCC Number Day 

• 07.02.23 – Safer Internet Day 

• 18.02.23 – 26.02.23 February Half Term 

• 27.02.23 – Return to school 

• 06.03.23-09.03.23 – Book Fair 

• 01.04.23 – 16.04.23 Easter Holiday 

• 17.4.23 – Return to School 

• 01.05.23 – May Day (school closed) 

• 08.05.23 – Coronation Day (School Closed) 

• 27.05.23 – 04.06.23 – Half Term 

• 30.06.23 – INSET – School Closed 

• 03.07.23 – INSET - School Closed 

 

 

 

 

 

Teacher Strike Action 

This week the National Education Union announced 4 

days of strike action. The first day of action is on the 1st 

February.  

The following classes will be open on 1st February: 

Both Y6 classes, Y4H, Y3M, Y2M. 

All other classes including Nursery will be closed to 

children. 
 

I will give more information about the following 3 strike 

days nearer the time (1st 15th, 16th March). 

1st March, 15th March, 16th March 

Fundraising 

Thank you to everyone 

who gave their  

suggestions regarding  

fundraising ideas for school. 

 

Using some of your suggestions we have 

decided that we would like to start off 

with a Spring Table Top Sale which will 

also incorporate a cake stall. If you are 

having an early spring clean or a post-

Christmas clear out, we would love any 

children’s toys, books (including adult 

books), bric-a-brac and stationary. 

Please can you send donations with 

your child for them to take to their 

classroom. Key staff will then collect 

items from individual classrooms. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Year 3 M Swimming start date 

Apologies for any confusion  

caused regarding the start date 

for Miss Myers class starting swimming.  

The date was changed due to the swimming baths 

holding a water polo event.  
 

Y3M will have their first swimming lesson on Thursday 

26th January. 

Coffee Morning 

Mrs Denovan will be holding a  

coffee morning on Thursday 9th  

February. She will supply  

everything (with the help of staff); all you 

need to bring is yourself. We look forward to 

seeing you. 


